
 

                                                                                                         

 
15th February 2022 
 
Private & Confidential 
 
Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
Re/PQ Ref: 3985/21 
 

PQ 
3985/21 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of overtime hours worked on a weekly basis by 
medical and nursing grade staff in each of the years 2016 to 2020, in tabular form 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
I refer to your PQ 3985/21 request, and I apologise for the delay as Payroll Services in Finance Shared 
Services, National Finance Division of HSE only received this PQ on Wednesday 9/2/2022 from 
Parliamentary Affairs as the initial request was forwarded to someone who had left the HSE. 
 
All data is for Finance Shared Services HSE Statutory services only – it excludes all S38/S39 funded 
agencies and agency costs. 
 
Payroll cycles do not facilitate weekly reporting so results are provided by calendar month for each of 
the years in question. 
 
Staff Categories Medical/Dental and Nursing/Midwifery were used and only wage types that mapped 
to overtime were included in the response. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Teil: Tel: 00353(0) 21 4923747 

      Rphost:Email: brid.harte@hse.ie 
Finance Shared Services 

1st Floor 
National Payroll 

Áras Sláinte 
Wilton Road 

Cork 
T12 XRR0 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
____________________________________________ 

Bríd Harte 
Business Manager - Payroll Operations South & West 
National Payroll 


